
Auditor of State Fraud Reporting System Information 
 

The Ohio Auditor of State’s office maintains a system for the reporting of fraud, including 

misuse of public money by any official or office.  The system allows all Ohio citizens, including 

public employees, the opportunity to make anonymous complaints through a toll free number, 

the Auditor of State’s website, or through the United States mail.  

 

Auditor of State’s fraud contact information:  

 

Telephone:  1-866-FRAUD OH (1-866-372-8364)  

 

US Mail:  Ohio Auditor of State’s office  

Special Investigations Unit  

    88 East Broad Street  

    P.O. Box 1140  

    Columbus, OH 43215 

  

Web:    www.ohioauditor.gov 

 

Section 124.341(B) and (C) of the Ohio Revised Code provide “except as otherwise provided in 

division (C) of this section, no officer or employee in the classified or unclassified civil service 

shall take any disciplinary action against an employee in the classified or unclassified civil 

service for making any report or filing a complaint [to the Auditor’s system of reporting fraud], 

including, without limitation, doing any of the following: 

(1) Removing or suspending the employee from employment; 

(2) Withholding from the employee salary increases or employee benefits to which the employee 

is otherwise entitled; 

(3) Transferring or reassigning the employee; 

(4) Denying the employee promotion that otherwise would have been received; 

(5) Reducing the employee in pay or position. 

(C) An employee in the classified or unclassified civil service shall make a reasonable effort to 

determine the accuracy of any information reported under division (A) of this section. The 

employee is subject to disciplinary action, including suspension or removal, as determined by the 

employee’s appointing authority, for purposely, knowingly, or recklessly reporting false 

information under division (A) of this section.” 

 

http://www.ohioauditor.gov/

